MINUTES 
COMMUNITY PRESERVATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE
Joint meeting with the Board of Selectmen at their Regular Meeting

Monday October 24, 2011

CPA Members Present: 
Jane Lopes, David Maddigan, David Thomas, Josephine Ruthwicz 

CPA Members Absent:
Lauren Bell

Selectmen Present:

Alfred Rullo. Steve McKinnon, Steven Spataro, Ben Quelle

Selectmen Absent :

Allin Frawley

The Community Preservation Advisory Committee convened with the Selectmen in the Selectmen’s meeting room to determine the terms of the at-large members of the Community Preservation Committee (CPC) as decided at the September 19, 2011 joint meeting. 

The CPA Chairman informed the Selectmen that the at-large members voluntarily decided on whom would have the the first one year and first two year terms.  After the initial term all at-large members will have a three year term.  

MOTION: To appoint Mark Belanger to a term of one year and thereafter for terms of three years.  

BY: Steve McKinnon

Second by Ben Quelle

VOTE: 8-0-0
MOTION: To appoint Maureen Franco to a term of one year and thereafter for terms of three years.  

BY: Steve McKinnon

Second by Ben Quelle

VOTE: 8-0-0
MOTION: To appoint Ted Eayrs to a term of two years and thereafter for terms of three years.  

BY: Steve McKinnon

Second by Ben Quelle

VOTE: 8-0-0
MOTION: To appoint Mike Maddigan to a term of two years and thereafter for terms of three years.  

BY: Steve McKinnon

Second by Ben Quelle

VOTE: 8-0-0
The Selectmen were also invited to attend the training workshop to be held with the state’s Community Preservation Coalition November 2, 2011 at 6:30pm in the Selectmen’s meeting room.  This training invitation has been sent to town boards and committees.

MOTION: To close the hearing and adjourn the joint meeting of the Board of Selectmen and the Community Preservation Advisory Committee 

BY: Steve McKinnon

Second by Ben Quelle

VOTE: 8-0-0
The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 PM. 
Respectfully Submitted:

__________________________





Josephine A Ruthwicz
, Clerk

